
School Board Proceedings 

Dell Rapids School District 49-3 

February 3, 2010 
 

The Dell Rapids School District Board of Education met Wednesday, February 3, 2010 at 8:00 p.m. in the 

elementary school gym with the following members present: Alan Blankenfeld, Brian Davis, Steve 

Munk, Troy Randall, and Cindy Schuch. Absent: None. 

  

Administration present:  Tom Ludens, Superintendent; Barbara Littel, Business Manager; John Jewett, 

Elementary Principal/Technology Director; Steven Helgeland, Special Education Director. 

 

President Blankenfeld called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

10-163     Motion by Davis, seconded by Randall, to appoint the following officials for the February 8, 

2010 elementary school bond election, and to authorize the business manager to appoint substitutes, if 

needed:  Verla Hanson, Loretta Coad, Karen Nielsen, Margo Sommerfeld, JoEllen Klein, Delores McKee, 

John Schroeder, Doris Mitchell, Joe Thronson, Diann Wuebben, Diane Hansen, Lorna Reiff, Jim 

Erickson, Dave Chamley, Sheba Schlaikjer, Alice Majeres, Alice Hansen, Jim Pollmann, Laurie Lueders, 

and Faith Buechler.  All voted aye. 

 

The board presented information to the public on the proposed new elementary school and the February 8 

bond election.  Comments were taken and questions answered. 

 

Blankenfeld declared the meeting adjourned at 8:42 p.m. 

 

 

 

_________________________________                     ___________________________________ 

Alan Blankenfeld, President                                             Barbara Littel, Business Manager 

 

(unofficial until approved by the Board of Education) 

 


